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During a 11 March budget hearing, US FDA Commissioner Stephen Hahn 
renewed his request for legislation to require medtech manufacturers to 
report to FDA any anticipated or existing shortage of devices. See what the 
FDA's commissioner said about it here.

"We still believe our request for legislative authority around medical devices is necessary, so we have a 
more accurate picture of the supply chain." – Stephen Hahn, commissioner, US FDA

Find out more: FDA Chief Asks Congress To Require Device Makers To Report Shortages
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